
THE ROAD TO COOPERSTOWN STARTS HERE 

 

 
The Arizona Baseball Club (AZBC) is excited to announce that we are sending our 2030 and 2031 baseball 
team to Cooperstown!  This is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for these boys and their families. 
 
We are seeking sponsorships to help offset the cost of the trip and would love your support. Arizona 
Baseball Club is a non-profit 501 (c) 3 so any donation could possibly be able to be used as a write-
off*.   
 

If you have the ability and are interested in making a donation to support our players in their “Road to 
Cooperstown” please complete the form below and attach your donation.  
 
Sponsor Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________  
Sponsor Email: ___________________________________________________________________________________________  
Sponsor Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________________  
Sponsor Phone: ___________________________________________________________________________________________  
Contribution Amount:________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Signature: ___________________________________________________________Date:______________________ 
 
All payments should be made to Arizona Baseball Club and mailed to:  
Arizona Baseball Club  
7573 W Navigator Lane 
Peoria, AZ 85383 

 

*Please consult your tax professional for more information on this. 


